
01.24.2024 

H.E. António Guterres 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017, USA 

Dear Secretary-General Guterres, 

I am pleased to confirm that Lynkeus supports the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact 

on human rights, labour, environment, and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express our 

steadfast commitment to making the UN Global Compact and its principles a fundamental part of the 

strategy, culture, and day-to-day operations of Lynkeus. We are dedicated to engaging in collaborative 

projects that advance the broader development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Sustainable 

Development Goals (SDGs). 

Lynkeus will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public, 

emphasizing our dedication to these vital global principles. 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual submission 

of a Communication on Progress (CoP) that describes our company’s efforts to implement the Ten 

Principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to the following: 

• Continued Support for the UN Global Compact: A statement signed by myself, the chief executive, 

expressing renewed support for the UN Global Compact and our ongoing commitment to the 

initiative and its principles. This reaffirmation is separate from our initial letter of commitment to 

join the UN Global Compact. 

• Completion of the Online Questionnaire for the Communication on Progress: Through this, 

Lynkeus will disclose our continuous efforts to integrate the Ten Principles into our business 

strategy, culture, and daily operations. We are committed to contributing actively to United 

Nations goals, especially the Sustainable Development Goals. 

We believe that our engagement with the UN Global Compact will not only enhance our corporate 

responsibility efforts but also align our operational and strategic objectives with global priorities. At 

Lynkeus, we understand the significance of these principles in driving sustainable and ethical business 

practices, and we are committed to upholding them in every aspect of our work. 

Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of this critical initiative. We look forward to a fruitful 

collaboration and to making a meaningful contribution towards achieving a sustainable and equitable 

future. 

Sincerely yours, 

Tanvir Tabassum 

Chief Executive Officer 

LYNKEUS CO., LTD 

H-06, R-104, Gulshan-2, Dhaka-1212, Bangladesh 

 


